
PHOENIX PARK
MAINTENANCE WORKS

Saturday 29th August

No Trams

Dedicated bus replacement

KEY
Hucknall/Toton Lane Services

Phoenix Park/Clifton Services

Tram Stop/Walking connection

Tram Stop

On Saturday August 29th, we will be completing essential maintenance works between Phoenix Park 
and Highbury Vale, affecting the Phoenix Park/Clifton South services. We will be closing our tracks 
between Phoenix Park and Highbury Vale throughout service on August 29th, and will resume 
services as normal from August 30th. 

During this time we will provide a dedicated bus replacement service between Phoenix Park and 
Bulwell servicing Phoenix Park, Cinderhill and Bulwell

All customers using the Highbury Vale branch line Tram Stop are advised to use the Highbury Vale 
main line Tram Stop

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Phoenix Park

TRAM STOP

Cinderhill

Highbury Vale 
Branch Line

Phoenix Park Bus Stop, 
Millennium Way East 
pick up and drop off

Cinderhill Road, Headstocks 
Pub Bus Stop.
BU50 towards Bulwell, 
BU49 towards Phoenix Park

Please Walk to the Highbury 
Vale Main Line Tram Stop

The Replacement Bus will Pick 
up and Drop off at the 
Bulwell Bus Station, Stop BU01

Bulwell

Basford

David Lane

Highbury Vale 
Branch Line

Highbury Vale

Cinderhill

Phoenix Park

Bulwell

Hucknall Services 
operating as normal

Phoenix Park Trams will 
terminate at Bulwell

Bulwell
Forest

LOCATION OF BUS STOP/
ALTERNATIVE

If you have any queries or would like to speak to us about this further then please get in touch:

- By pressing the help point at the side of each ticket machine, or in the centre of the platform

- In person at our Travel Centre: 4 King Street, Nottingham, NG1 2AS

- Email: info@thetram.net

- Our website via Live Chat: www.thetram.net

- Our Social Media Channels: and Twitter:/thetram.net @NETTramFacebook:

- By phone to our Customer Services team: 0115 824 6060 (Monday-Friday, 6am-10pm, Weekends, 9am-5pm)


